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Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week. We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. 

This week Pastor Adonia will share a message. 

 

This Sunday will be our monthly Potluck luncheon. Please be sure to bring a dish 

to share with others. All kinds of dishes are welcome and greatly appreciated, but 

no nuts please! The church will provide rotisserie chicken. 

   
 

 

Last Sunday was our Youth Service and Sunday School graduation. Yoshiko Tanaka 

and Aliza Heppell gave a messages on the theme "New Beginnings" . 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

Youth Service and Sunday School Graduation  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

Last Sunday we were treated to a Youth Service which organized and presented 

entirely by our youth. Several young people graduated to the next class of Sunday 

School. Aliza Heppell and Yoshiko Tanaka graduated from the senior class and are 

planning to join Generation Peace Academy in the Fall.  
 

 

 

Congratulations Yoshiko  

 

 

Yoshiko Tanaka has graduated from High School. Congratulations Yoshiko!  
 

  



 

 

 

 

Strings of the Heart this Sunday after lunch  

 

  

 

 

Summer Sunday School  

 



 

 

  

 

This Sunday will be the last day for our regular Sunday School classes as our 

teachers break for summer travel and activities. Volunteers are needed to prepare 

simple  crafts for the youth on Sundays. If you are able to volunteer for one 

Sunday or more, please speak to Pastors Mike or Adonia.  
 

 

 

Day of All True Things  

 

  

 

The Day of All True Things was celebrated on May. 24, 2025 at the Colorado 

Family Church.  
 



 

 

 

 

Saturday Cheon Shim Won Prayer Vigil  

 

  

 

You are invited to join a weekly prayer vigil in the Cheon Shim Won prayer room or 

online for the upcoming Cheon Won Gung palace opening and Blessing upcoming 

in April in Korea. It takes place on Saturdays from 9:30pm to 12:30am. You can 

participate in person or online at this zoom link 

us02web.zoom,us/j/82458334413?pwd=QP61oBQhfsMZeCx9NxlFbjITLd8ft3.1  
 

Join here  
 

 

There is also a weekly 21 minute prayer at 9:15 am every Sunday before service in 

the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room led by Richard and Marjorie Buessing.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for Divine Principle Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich at 6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom Divine 

Principle Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if 

needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


